
Effective for plan year 2024, 1095-C forms showing medical creditable coverage for tax 
purposes will not be automatically mailed out. 

 
Employees, non-fulltime employees and non-employees who were enrolled in the plan may 

request a copy of the 1095-C by contacting: 
 

Delia Ortiz, HR Generalist at: 
Delia.ortiz@ectorcountytx.gov or 432-498-4011 

You may also request by mail or in person at: 
Ector County Human Resources 

1010 E. 8th St, Room 126 
Odessa TX  79761 
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